BHARATMALA

ROAD TO PROSPERITY

Indian Academy of Highway Engineers
(Ministry of Road Transport and Highways, Govt. of India)

By E-mail

No. IAHE/Trg./18/RSE&A(C)/2018-19 Dated 4.6.2019

Subject: Certificate Course on Road Safety Engineering and Audit from 17" June, 2019 to
30™ August, 2019 Reg...

Sir/Madam,

Please refer to our letter of even no. dated 4™ May, 2019 regarding registration for the
training course on aforementioned subject. It is to inform that the registration for the proposed
course has been full and no fresh application is being considered. -

~ The next course is likely to be held from 16" September, 2019 for which a request for the
application will be issued.

Accordingly, it is requested to register for the course after due notification.

With best wishes,

Yours faithfully,

-\
M%ﬂ@ﬂ
(Dr. Sanjay Wakchaure

Additional Director, IAHE
For Director, [AHE

Please note: All correspondence should be addressed to the Director by designation only J

A5, Institutional Area, Sect loida (UP) - 201 301 (India)
Tel 0120-2400085-86, 2405006-9, Fax 2400087




